
AEDC NSW Research Symposium 2025  
Shaping Futures – the impact of the AEDC on early years education

The symposium aims to raise awareness of the value of the AEDC data, the 2024 data outcomes 
for NSW and Australia and to create an opportunity for various stakeholders to come together 
and reflect on the evidence. The symposium will feature speakers from The Kids Research 
Institute, Australian Education Research Organisation (AERO), Centre for Community Child Health 
(CCCH), Australian Government Department of Education and the NSW Department of Education. 

There is no charge to attend this event. We look forward to welcoming you! 

Who should attend
	• School educational leaders, principals and educators 

	• Early childhood education and care leaders and educators

	• Child and family community stakeholders 

	• AEDC data users and researchers

Save the date
Date: Wednesday, 2 April 2025

Time: 8:30 am – 4:00 pm

Location: Online and face-to-face participation

Registration details will be shared before the end of Term 4 2024.

Visit the AEDC NSW 2025 Research symposium for further information.

For further inquiries, email us at aedc@det.nsw.edu.au.
https://edu.nsw.link/
AEDC2025

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/early-learning/australian-early-development-census/aedc-professional-learning/aedc-symposium-2025
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